Were Looking forward to welcoming customers old and new from Saturday 4th July 
Our New Opening times 
Monday and Tuesdays 12-2.30pm 5.30pm-11pm Food is served 12-2 and 5.30-9pm
Wednesday to Saturday 12- 11pm		Food is served 12-9pm
Sunday 12pm-10pm 				Food is served until 8pm
Please Note we may close earlier during quieter periods.
Things will be a little different
We assure you we are doing all we can to keep everybody safe during these times, you will see we have screens up at tills and we will be using a one way system inside the pub.
Please Use one of Our Way In Doors and go to a service point to order or be guided to your table,  We kindly ask you to use our sanitisers which will be at multiple locations around the place
We strongly advise you to book if you wish for a table inside our restaurant as we have reduced the number of tables we can accommodate however we have a good size garden with tables which will be available as a first come first serve basis we ask you please not to move the tables as these are spaced for covid compliance, you can order at the bar (Please note your table number) or even try out our new app which you can  order food and drinks and pay from your table.
Please Note that in the event our good old British weather lets us down, we will be unable to move you from an outside table indoors but we will have a limited under cover area outside.
We kindly ask that children are supervised by an adult at all times when entering the building, please remember to keep a polite distance away from others.
We will be running a temporary menu at this time
we will also be offering a take away service from 4th July

We look forward to seeing you all again from all The Goat Team
